
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  All House Members 

FROM:  Rep. W. Curtis Thomas 

SUBJECT: Co-Sponsorship of Legislation: 

  Board Membership and Ethics Standards for Housing Authorities 

 

DATE:  October 21, 2011 

 

 
In the very near future, I will be introducing legislation that will expand the board of a housing authority 

in a city of the first class.  Furthermore, it will establish ethics standards for members and employees of 

all Pennsylvania public housing authorities.   

 
I would welcome any co-sponsorship in advancing this important legislation.  A copy of the bill is 

available upon request. If you are interested, please contact Julie Carr at jacarr@pahouse.net or 787-9471. 
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